
May Twenty-sixth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty

Mr. Herbert Gebelein 
Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc. 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr, Gebelein:

I wish for you to know I appreciate so much
your memorandum concerning John Potwine. By reason of 
it, I know I will enjoy all the more the porringer. 

Many thanks.

Sincerely yours,
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